
 The Wayne County Regional Enhancement 
Millage is up for RENEWAL and helps 
prepare our students for SUCCESS.

The current Wayne County Regional Enhancement Millage helps Wayne 
County students achieve, succeed, and prepare for in-demand careers. 
This millage, originally approved by the voters in 2016 and renewed in 2022, provides important 
supplemental funding to our schools in addition to state funding. 

100 percent of the funding is distributed equally per student to all 33 school districts and 90+ eligible 
public school academies in Wayne County.

Our schools decide how to use the money to best support their students and families, which can include:

MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD 
ON TUESDAY, NOV. 5. 

✓	Improving Career and 
Technical Education (CTE) 
programs, vocational training 
and apprenticeship programs 
that help prepare students 
for good-paying jobs in the 
skilled trades.

✓	Helping districts hire the 	
best teachers to reduce 	
class sizes and provide 	
tools proven to help 	
students succeed.

✓	Supporting special education 
services. 

✓	Improving school safety and 
security.

The economy and workforce are more competitive than ever. This millage supports programs that help 
Wayne County students succeed and compete for the in-demand jobs of today and tomorrow.



The Wayne County Regional Enhancement 
Millage RENEWAL will appear on your 
Nov. 5 ballot. Make your voice heard!

Wayne County Enhancement 
Millage funding can be used to:

By law, 100% of this millage goes directly 
to local Wayne County school districts 
and eligible public school academies, is 
distributed equally per student, and includes 
strong accountability and transparency 
measures that are monitored to ensure it 
produces results for our students.

If renewed, this millage will continue the 
less than 2-mill property tax each year for 
six years, beginning in 2028. A homeowner 
whose home is valued at $100,000 (taxable 
value $50,000) would continue paying about 
$8 per month with this renewal.


